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MISSOURI GAS ENERGY

3420 Browthway - Kansas Oity, MO - 64171-2404 - (816} 756-5261

June 23, 2010

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 360

200 Madison Street

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: Case No, GR-XXXX-XXXX, Missouri Gas Energy

Attached for filing on behalf of Missouri Gas Energy is an electronic version of P.S.C.
MO. No. {, Twenty-First Revised Sheet No. 24.3, canceling Twentieth Revised Sheet No. 24.3.
This tariff sheet bears an issue date of June 23, 2010, and a proposed effective date of July 8,

2010,

By this filing, MGE proposes to make an adjustment to the Purchased Gas Adjustinent
(PGA) Rate as permitted under the provisions of Sheet No. 15 of MGE’s tariff. MGE is
proposing to adjust the Current Cost of Gas Factor (C.C.G.).

The proposed PGA Rate of $.82433 reflects an increase of $0.12679 per Cof over the
PGA Rate currently in effect of $.69754. The change in the PGA Rate reflects an increase in the
C.C.G. Factor of $0.12679 per Cef, from the current C.C.G Factor of $.68937 to the proposed

amount of $.81616.

The proposed adjustinent has the overall net effect of increasing revenues in MGE’s
service area by approximately $71,138,160 annually. This represents an overall 18.18% increase

n revenues.

Workpapers supporting the calculations performed in deveioping the proposed changes
have been provided this date under a separate cover letter to the Commission’s Staff and The

Office of the Public Counsel.
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Please forward copies of any Commission order or notice associated with this filing to:

Todd Jacobs Michael Noack

Senior Attorney Director, Pricing & Regulatory
Missouri Gas Energy Affairs

3420 Broadway Missouri Gas Energy

Kansas City, MO 6411 3420 Broadway

(816) 360-5755 Kansas City, MO 6411 |

(816) 360-5536 (fax) (816) 360-5560

Email : fodd.jacobs@sug.com (816) 360-5536 (fax)

Email : mike.noack(@sue.com

Thank you for bringing this matter to the attention of the Commission and the
appropriate Commission personnel.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Noack

MRN/wpv
Enclosure

CC: The Office of Public Counsel
General Counsel’s Office




